
Sarah Fox

From: Geri Rubano <gerigalassi@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 9:55 PM

To: Sarah Fox

Subject: Old growth tree protection

Sarah, 

 

I attended tonight’s meeting and would like to know why old growth trees on private property less than 24,000 square 

feet are not in the proposed Urban Tree project? We have hundred year old trees being cut down without any 

protections. How can we get those protections into the plan? 

 

Thank you for all the hard work, energy and dedication you’ve put into getting this project off the ground. 

 

Be Well, 

 

Geri Rubano 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


